JEWISH HOME FOR BABIES

Bar Mitzvah

On Saturday, October 10, one of our
boys, Milton Weiss, will be Bar Mitz-
vah at the Koheles Jeshurun Congre-
gation, 815 Anaheim Street. The ILadies’
Auxiliary of the Synagogue are ar-
ranging to outfit the boy with a new
wardrobe. Mrs. L. Becker, president;
Mrs. Max Barfeld, vice president: Mrs.
Bierland, secretary, and Mrs. B. Silver-
man, Mrs. H. Schwartz, Mrs. L. Begler
and Mrs. B. Morris are the committee
in charge of all arrangements. Mr. J.
Gold, president of the Synagogue, and
Mrs. L. Begler, vice president, are also
actively arranging for this Bar Mitz-
vah. Friends of the Home are cordially
invited to be present. : ;




